
 
 
Dear Business Leader,   
 
Please help the next generation of Christian workers prepare now at Southeastern Free Will 
Baptist College. Our annual Golf Tournament, which benefits the scholarship fund for 
these students, will be on Thursday, October 3rd, 2024. I greatly appreciate your 
consideration of being a part of this great event.   
  
If you could help, we will recognize your gift by placing yard signs on the course, 
prominently displaying your company, church ministry, or family. Our golfers enjoy seeing 
who partners with Southeastern College, and your support will not go unnoticed.   
  

 
Bronze Level Partner         $250 gift - one sign on the course   
Silver Level Partner    $500 gift - two signs on the course   
Gold Level Partner            $1,000 gift - six signs on the course   
Platinum Level Partner        $2,500 gift. - ten signs on the course   
   

  
To find out more or to register, go to sfwbc.edu/golf. We are still accepting golfers who 
want to participate in this great tournament.    
   
Thanks for considering this request.   
Sincerely,   
Steve Berry    
321.917.2376   
sberry@sfwbc.edu  
  
  
P.S.  Please send your company logo art to sberry@sfwbc.edu 
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